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3rd May 2019 

 

Important information about the Summer Fair raffle 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you will have seen on the newsletter, the date of the Summer Fair has had to be changed. It will now take 

place on Saturday 6th July instead of Saturday 11th May and I apologise for any inconvenience that this may 

cause. 

 

I have spoken to Jack Godley (Senior Licence Officer at Mendip District Council) today and he has verified 

that the date of the raffle draw can also be moved to the 6th July. All tickets with the old date 11.05.19 will still 

be entered in the draw.  

 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter and we look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at 

the Summer Fair on 6th July. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Jo Hale 

 

 

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


